UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20565

0CT 28 1980

FCTC:RHO
71-5939

U.S. Department of Agriculture
ATTN: Mr. C. Z. Kwast
Agriculture Research Center
Beltsville, MD 20705

Gentlemen:

As requested in your letter of September 22, 1980, we have registered

you in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 871.12(b) or 49 CFR §173.392a
as a user of the following:

Model Package Identification Number

GE-1500 USA/5939/B( )F
Because the Model No. F-168 packaging has not been approved by NRC, we are
unable to register you for this packaging.

Sincerely,

A WO/

Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
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